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Term 3 Week 5 2016 
 
Upcoming Events 

Tuesday 30/8                           P&C meeting 3:30pm 
 
Friday 2/9                                 Regional Athletics 
 
Monday 5/9                              School closed 
 
Wednesday 7/8- Friday 9/8     Wee Jasper combined 

school camp 
 
Friday 16/8                                Assembly 2pm 
 
 
 
 
                       

 

    Thursday is  

                  
 
Please remember to bring library books every 
Thursday. The van from Yass library comes on 
2nd and 4th Thursday of the month. Jake would 
like more locals to pop in and say hello. 
Dates for Term 3 are: 
25th Aug 
8th Sept 
23rd Sept 
 
Our new library system Oliver has been 
installed and is available for students to use. 
Mrs Houssenloge will be training students how 
to use their home page to locate books in our 
library. We also have access to e-books that 
will be accessible from school and at home 
shortly. Borrowing will restart on Thursday 25th 
August. Please remember to bring library bags 
every week and Yass library cards to borrow 
from the van every second week. 

 
 
       Regional Athlethics  
                    Carnival 
 
On Friday 29th July our students braved the 
cold to compete at the District athletics carnival 
in Yass. Isabelle came 2nd in the 800m but 
unfortunately only 1st place moves onto 
Regional. Our relay team consisting of Jacob, 
Isabelle, Kaleb and Louis came first place in 
the small school relay and will be going to the 
Reginonal carnival at the AIS in Canberra on 
Friday 2nd September. Good luck to our team. 
 
 
                  
 
 
            Positive behaviour for         
                     Learning 
 
Mrs Chapman has been running professional 
learning to assist the school in implementing 
the positive behaviour for learning program. 
Staff and our parent panel member have been 
finding this process very informative and 
helpful, and look forward to having this 
program in place at our school. 

 
 
 

 
Attendance 

 
The new Home School Liasion Officer has 
visited the school to update the school 
attendance policy. It is a requirement to inform 
parents of the proceedures that are in place. 
Please attached to this newsletter a copy of 
this policy.. 
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Thursday, 20 October 2016 Term 2 – Week 10 

 
                New Equipment 
 
Thanks to the grants we received from the 
Sporting School program we have been able to 
purchase some new eqipment for the children. 
The new equiptment includes touch footballs, a 
skittles set, mini hurdles, training poles, and 
other fun and useful things that the children 
have had fun trying at at break times. 

           
                     
                    Assembly 
 
Thank you to all the parents who attended our 
school assembly. It is a great opportunity for 
students to discuss their learning and be 
rewarded for their efforts. 
 
 
 
              P&C Meetings 
 
Our next P&C meeting will be held at the 
school on Tuesday 30th August 3:30pm. All are 
welcome to join us. 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
                
 
                 Team Teaching  

 
Mr Glasser and I will be team teaching on 
Thursday and Friday for the remainder of term 
3 and invite parents to join us to assist 
students in group work in and out of the 
classroom. If you would like to be a part of our 
team, please let us know. 

 
 
                Homework Club       
 
Tuesdays from 3.15-3.55pm Mrs Grinham will 
be available to assist students along with 
parents work on homework tasks and to use 
the school facilities. If you would like to offer an 
interest activity please come and discuss with 
me. Examples include reading stories, 
gardening, computer skills, a favourite game, 
art or anything else. 
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